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Dear Greater Cambridge Planning
 
Please find attached the response of Cambridge Past, Present & Future to the consultation
regarding the North East Cambridge Area Action Plan.
 
I trust that you will take our comments into consideration.
 
Yours Faithfully
 
James Littlewood   -   Chief Executive 

 

Tel/ direct link to my mobile -      
Cambridge Past, Present & Future - Wandlebury Country Park, Gog Magog Hills, Cambridge  CB22  3AE    
 Take David Attenborough’s advice and join us!

 
Cambridge Past, Present & Future (CambridgePPF) is a charity that cares for the Greater Cambridge area and
its green landscapes, for the benefit of everyone. Registered Charity No. 204121. www.cambridgeppf.org 

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential (so far as is allowed by law) and intended solely for the use of the
individual or entity to whom they are addressed.  Any views or opinions are solely those of the author and do not necessarily
represent those of the CambridgePPF. If you have received this message in error please notify the sender.

 




